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Ontario Budget Pleases and Disappoints Public Health 
 
Toronto, March 23, 2007 - The Ontario Public Health Association 
(OPHA) congratulates the McGuinty government on many of the 
initiatives announced in yesterday’s provincial budget, including 
those aimed at helping low-income children and families. At the 
same time, the Association, which provides leadership on issues 
affecting the public's health and strengthens the impact of people 
who are active in public and community health throughout 
Ontario, is disappointed that a number of key areas of public 
health have been overlooked. These include increased funding for 
Public Health units, injury prevention initiatives and the Ministry 
of Health Promotion’s Healthy Eating and Active Living (HEAL) 
strategy.  
 
 “Certainly there are some positive announcements in this budget,” 
said Dr Garry Aslanyan, OPHA President, “The increase in 
minimum wage and the end of the clawback of the National Child 
Benefit Supplement are important steps toward alleviating poverty 
in Ontario.”  
 
OPHA is also pleased with increased funding to the Communities 
in Action Fund. “Much of our work, and indeed much of the work 
going on today in public health and health promotion, is about 
preventing chronic disease,” said OPHA Executive Director Connie 
Uetrecht. “As we know, healthy eating and active living is an 
integral element of that challenge, and we would have been even 
more pleased with this budget if the government’s own HEAL 
program’s resources had been expanded to help carry out their 
essential work.” 
 
The government’s announced plan to implement all 121 
recommendations of the Walkerton inquiry and to increase funding 
for several safe water initiatives is also welcome news to OPHA, 
whose many members have actively sought changes that would 
ensure that all Ontarians have access to safe drinking water. 
 
OPHA looks forward to continuing and expanding its work with the 
government on many initiatives and programs that promote and 
protect the health of the residents of this province. 
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